
 

 

 

COVID RULES AND RECOMMENDATIONS for VICTORY ATHLETIC CENTER RENTERS 

 

The Victory Way has put in place preventative measures to reduce the spread of COVID-19 – we are 

following local, state, federal and the US Lacrosse set of return to play recommendations to mitigate the 

risk for all participants in the COVID-19 environment.  During this time we ask that all rental participants: 

 

1) Stay at home if you are feeling sick or experiencing any COVID-19 symptoms. 

2) Remain socially distanced while arriving at the Victory Athletic Center, especially while walking 

down the narrow entryway to the front gate.  We are implementing 30-minute gaps between 

sessions to avoid gatherings during these transition times. 

3) Arrive dressed and ready to play. 

4) The facility will accommodate a maximum of 24 athletes on the turf, and 6-8 in the back.  If 

more than 16 participants are attending an event both the front and back gates to the turf field 

may be utilized.  Staff will point you to the correct entrance. 

5) To minimize congregating, we ask that parents drop off and pick up their athletes when 

possible.  If you are unable to do this, please observe your athlete from the marked spots 

surrounding the field.  The bleachers will not be accessible. 

6) Athletes should space their gear and personal belongings alongside the cubby area AND 

alongside the fence closest to Marco Forster Middle School. 

7) All coaches, parents and family members must wear masks.  Athletes will not need to wear 

masks during practice, however, they should put theirs on once completed. 

8) Practices should be planned to maximize 6 player movement and minimize “together time.”  

Social distancing awareness should prevail during the entire session.  Games should only be 

played when your sports’ guidelines allow for it. 

9) Athletes should provide and use their own personal hand sanitizer before and after each session 

and during water breaks.  

10) The nearest available restrooms during COVID will be the ones near the ball field.  We 

encourage you arrive prepared or utilize this location before or after your Victory session.  

During longer sessions and camps, the buddy system will be utilized. 

11) Exit the facility immediately once your session is over while practicing social distancing. 
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https://www.uslacrosse.org/return-to-play


 


